Taiwo Adeoye

Subject:

FW: Call-in on the Council's Response to the Mayor's Transport Strategy

-----Original Message-----From: CouncillorRay Morgon Sent: 01 November 2017 21:49

To: Andrew Beesley

Cc: CouncillorGraham Williamson

Subject: FW: Call-in on the Council's Response to the Mayor's Transport Strategy

Hi Andrew,

I support the call-in.

Regards

Ray

-----Original Message-----From: CouncillorGraham Williamson Sent: 01 November 2017 21:16

To: Andrew Beesley
Cc: CouncillorRay Morgon

Subject: Call-in on the Council's Response to the Mayor's Transport Strategy

Dear Andrew,

I and Councillor Morgan wish to call-in the Non-Key Executive decision on the proposed response to the London Mayor's Draft Transport Strategy. This is due to a failure to specifically highlight and raise concern at the Mayor's proposed car-free and lite (new) developments for all of London, including suburban boroughs such as Havering and a call for the Mayor to push forward with work on the suggested Belvedere-Rainham crossing which would fatally undermine the well-being of the new Beam Park Development.

Kind regards

Cllr G. Williamson

This document is strictly confidential and is intended only for use by the addressee. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, copying, distribution or other action taken in reliance of the information contained in this e-mail is strictly prohibited. Any views expressed by the sender of this message are not necessarily those of the London Borough of Havering. If you have received this transmission in error, please use the reply function to tell us and then permanently delete what you have received. This email was scanned for viruses by the London Borough of Havering anti-virus services and on leaving the Authority was found to be virus free. Please note: Incoming and outgoing e-mail messages are routinely monitored for compliance with our policy on the use of electronic communications.